
 
CORRIGENDUM 

Organisation Chain :  
Bharat Heavy Electricals Limited||BHEL 

Trichy||CIVIL  

Tender ID :  2025_BHEL_43608_1  

Tender Reference Number :  CF-TS-15-24-25  

Tender Title :  
Annual Maintenance contract for Structural Works 

in and around Factory Complex in BHEL, Trichy  

Corrigendum Type :  Technical Bid  

 

 As per Tender Shall be Read as 

 2. Technical Competence 2. Technical Competence 

 Experience of having successfully 

completed similar works during last 7 

(Seven) years ending last day of month 

previous to the one in which applications are 

invited should be either of the following 

a) Three similar completed works costing not 

less than the amount equal to Rs 48.0 

Lakhs  

                                       (or) 

b) Two similar completed works costing not 

less than the amount equal to Rs 60.0 

Lakhs 

                                       (or) 

c) One similar completed work costing not 

less than the amount equal to Rs 96.0 

Lakhs 

 
 
 
 
 
 
(Experience proof from BHEL shall contain 
work order copies and experience proof from 
other than BHEL shall contain work order 
copies along with Completion Certificate (or) 
Confirmation mail from completion certificate 
issuing authority)  
 

 “Similar Work” means works involving 

fabrication, erection and/or maintenance of 
steel structures for industrial buildings and 
structural sheds”  
 
For arriving at cost of similar work, the 
value of work executed shall be brought to 
current costing level by enhancing the actual 
value of work at simple rate of seven percent 
per annum, calculated from the date of 
completion to the date of Bid opening. 

Experience of having successfully 

completed similar works during last 7 

(Seven) years ending last day of month 

previous to the one in which applications are 

invited should be either of the following 

a) Three similar completed works costing 

not less than the amount equal to Rs 48.0 

Lakhs  

                                       (or) 

b) Two similar completed works costing not 

less than the amount equal to Rs 60.0 

Lakhs 

                                       (or) 

c) One similar completed work costing not 

less than the amount equal to Rs 96.0 

Lakhs 

The Value of Works mentioned above 

shall be Excluding GST 

 

 

(Experience proof from BHEL shall contain 
work order copies and experience proof from 
other than BHEL shall contain work order 
copies along with Completion Certificate (or) 
Confirmation mail from completion certificate 
issuing authority)  
 

 “Similar Work” means works involving 

fabrication, erection and/or maintenance of 
steel structures for industrial buildings and 
structural sheds”  
 

For arriving at cost of similar work, the 

value of work executed shall be brought to 

current costing level by enhancing the 

actual value of work at simple rate of seven 

percent per annum, calculated from the 

date of completion to the date of Bid 

opening. 

 


